
 

 NEWS FROM MY DESK  

DECEMBER 2022 /JANUARY 2023 

 

My very dear friends 

 
 

Here we are at the end of another year. 2022 has been the most challenging year we have had since we opened the 

College in 1987. Covid meant that we were not able to welcome foreign students for 2 years, and this had a big impact 

on our student intake. Also due to Covid, some of our sponsors were not able to continue, however God has been so 

gracious and we raise our Ebenezer “Hitherto has the Lord helped us”. By His grace alone we were able to see 12 

students graduating, fully trained and equipped, to preach the Gospel across Africa. This is the reason why I live, to 

train pastors and missionaries for Africa, and you my dear friends have made all of this possible. 

 

KWAZULU-NATAL MISSIONARY AND BIBLE COLLEGE 

At the moment Charmaine is busy processing 6 local full-time students, as well as 10 

mission’s students hailing from Zambia, Uganda, Tanzania and Kenya.10 folks have 

joined our new Advanced Reading Course in Theology (ARCIT) and there are a 

number of students working through our Distance Study Certificate. This is hugely 

encouraging and let us pray that all the new students will arrive in January. 

 

FOOTPRINTS INTO AFRICA 

By the Grace of God we had the most wonderful MMM in November. These 

meetings means the world to me, where we all gather together to keep each other 

on fire for Missions. Also a venture next year will be a 1-year Internship program 

where I have invited one of our past students, Joy Mundia, to come and work 

alongside me. This is very encouraging. In addition trips are planned to 

Mozambique, Malawi, Genadendal, Zambia and Uganda for next year (DV). 

 
It just remains for me to again express my gratitude to you all for your amazing support for this work, I am 

eternally grateful. May the Lord grant you all a blessed Christmas and a New Year filled with lots of 

opportunities to serve the Lord Jesus Christ.  

Yours most gratefully 

 

Warwick 
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